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To the Honorable
Public Safety Committee

Subject: 2001 Roundabout.Design Workshops |
Dear Honorable Members:

The City of Milwaukee has been advised by the Wisconsin Department of Transportation,
Bureau of Transportation Safety (BOTS) that funding for training is available to provide the
latest planning and design techniques for the selection, design, and installation of modern
roundabouts. '

We have, therefore, prepared and recommend adoption of the attached resolution
authorizing and directing the Commissioner of Public Works to apply for and accept funding for
the 2001 Roundabout Design Workshops Grant. The resolution also authorizes and directs the
City Comptroller to establish all necessary accounts, and to make appropriations to these
accounts in the amounts set forth in the Grant agreement.

Very truly ydurs,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.
City Engineer
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